This 'Endless Delay Bill' as HB 2543 is referred to as is unnecessary. | wonder if Senator Burdick is familiar the saying 'a right
delayed is a right denied?' This is yet another attack upon the Second Amendment by the democrats in Oregon who are doing
whatever they can, by any means possible, perhaps even going as far as to being illegal and unconstitutional, in their zest and zeal
to deny the law abiding citizen their second amendment right. HB 2543 needs to be filed in the appropriate circular file never to be
seen in public again. And again, 'Shall Not Be Infringed' was written into the Second Amendment for a reason. And that reason was
the government.

Thank you,

Jim Welsh
King City, OR



